ORRETS MEADOW SCHOOL

GOVERNOR VISIT

10TH JUNE 2014

I would like to thank the staff and pupils of class 3 for allowing me to visit and share in their lesson time. 

When I arrived I was delighted to say the children remembered me and were pleased to come over and have a chat and tell me about what they were doing.  The lesson today was about the Vikings and the children were all making Viking ships and decorating them, there were some very imaginative colours and shapes, wonderful!

I asked the children what they had learnt and Mrs Tunna explained they were currently studying the ‘Wonders of Wirral’. I am familiar with this as in my own school we use a thematic approach and children seem to enjoy ‘topic’ based lessons.  As part of their studies the children had visited West Kirby and found out about the remains of a Viking settlement.  I asked the children what they enjoyed about their visit and the children showed me their books and the work they had done.  The children were very proud of their work and wanted to show me their drawings and how they had used a grid method to find places on the Wirral.  Quite a few had got a lot of the questions correctly in their books and the teacher had given them positive feedback.   I asked the children what they thought the Vikings had eaten and some of them thought that squirrel was on the menu.  I asked them to find out for my next visit other things they had eaten and I would remember to ask them. 

The second part of the lesson was designing a Viking shield and unfortunately I had to leave before they completed their tasks.  I have promised to look at their work on my next visit.

Currently with the building work being carried out in the school the children were not in their usual classroom, however, they appeared to have adapted well and still enjoyed their learning.

I look forward to returning again in the autumn term and I would like to see their English and Maths books, I believe they do these in a morning and will try to arrange a morning visit next time.

Once again a huge thank you to the staff and children. 

Cindy Cooper

Governor

